
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
St Joseph's Year 10 Outdoor Education Camp, Nanga Bush Camp, Dwellingup 
 
Students who completed Year 10 Outdoor Education this year will be participating in an Outdoor 
Education camp during Week 2 of Term 4 on Wednesday 22nd, Thursday 23rd and Friday 24th of 
October, 2025. The staff in attendance over the camp period will be Miss Lynch, Mr Greenley, Miss 
Stone and Mrs O’Driscoll.  
 
Permission Requirements: 
(Student’s name) will bring home an Excursion and Medical Proforma form and a Camp Details 
Form. Please read all documentation, complete the forms and return them to Miss Lynch through your 
homeroom trays by no later than Wednesday 15th October 2025.  
 
Below is a draft Itinerary and could be subject to change. If there are any changes you will be informed 
prior to the camp: 
 

Wednesday October 22nd activities will involve: 

• Students depart from St Joseph's School by 8.45am in PE uniform with a ‘day pack’ ready (see 
packing list) 

• Arrive in Dwellingup for lunch (BYO) 

• Bushwalk from Dwellingup to Nanga Bush Camp along the Bibbulmun Track  
Students will require a small day pack, food and water to carry with them along the 
bushwalking course. The course covers approximately 8 kilometres, starting at Dwellingup 
visitors centre and concluding that afternoon at River Rd crossing.  

• Dinner will be provided.  
 
Thursday October 23rd activities will involve: 

• Mountain Biking along Munda Biddi and local trails around the Dwellingup town centre 
(Students require appropriate clothing for today’s activities) and sport activities around 
the Dwellingup town centre 

• Canoeing tour along the Murray River in Lane Poole Reserve 

• All meals will be provided.  
 

 
Friday October 24th activities will involve: 

• Camp pack up & facility check  

• Lane Poole Park – Tree Adventures – Treetop & Zip line adventures course  

• Return to St Joseph’s Northam 4.30pm (approximately) 

• All meals will be provided 
 
Should you have any further questions about Camp, please contact Miss Lynch via email at 
sarah.lynch@cewa.edu.au. 
  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Sarah Lynch   Sharon Cusack    Andrea Woodgate 
HOLA: HPE  Head of Secondary  Principal  
 
 
11th September 2025 
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